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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Following consultations of the Security Council, held on 12 August 1992, 
the President of the Council made the following statement to the media on 
behalf of the members of the Council in connection with the ítem entitled "The 
situation relating to Afghanistan": 

"The members of the Security Council express their utmost concern 
over the wide-scale fighting which has broken out in Kabul and which has 
already resulted in heavy loss of life and property, including to foreign 
missions and their personnel. 

"The members of the Security Council urge that the Government of 
Afghanistan take every measure to ensure the safety and security of all 
diplomatic and international missions, as well as their personnel in 
Kabul, and call upon all those involved in the hostilities to cease such 
hostilities and establish the necessary conditions for the safe 
evacuation of foreign personnel." 
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